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Comments: Please do not ban fixed climbers anchors, which provide great safety for rock and ice climbers.

Climbing is a relatively low impact outdoor activity. Most climbers are good land stewards and adhere to the

"wilderness ethic". Your focus on climbing anchors seems misguided in that it jeopardizes safety and targets a

relatively obscure bit of human alteration, which insignificant compared to other more intrusive and impactful than

many other man made structures and features in wilderness areas and national parks. The rock climbing

community appreciates your support of our activities

Michael and Susan Sherman

Kalispell, MT


